
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SHORELINE 
CITY COUNCIL 

Will Hall 
Mayor 

Keith Scully 
Deputy Mayor 

June 2, 2020 
 
Subject: New Sidewalk Project:  5th Avenue NE (NE 175th 

Dear Shoreline Resident: 

 

 
Street to NE 182nd

 

 
 

Court) 

Susan Chang 

Doris McConnell 

Keith A. McGlashan 

Chris Roberts 

Betsy Robertson 

I’m excited to share that the City of Shoreline has begun planning for pedestrian 
improvements in your neighborhood. This spring, our consultant team, KPFF, will 
begin designing a new sidewalk for 5th Avenue NE between NE 175th Street and NE 
182nd Court.  

 
These improvements are part of a voter-approved effort to build and repair sidewalks 
throughout the City.  In the coming months, KPFF will develop a design for 
pedestrian facilities to serve 5th Avenue NE in the North City neighborhood and 
connect with existing pedestrian facilities in the area. 

 
Design of this project will involve land surveying or other field investigations that 
require our consultants to enter your property.  Consequently, a Property Access 
Permission form and postage-paid return envelope are enclosed; please complete 
and sign the form and return it at your earliest convenience.  I also wanted to take 
the opportunity to introduce the City’s real estate consultant for the project, RES 
Group NW.  There may be a time in the future that this consultant will reach out to 
you to discuss potential temporary easements.  If you have any additional questions 
please don’t hesitate to contact me at pjenkins@shorelinewa.gov or (206) 639-0536 
directly to answer questions about the project. 
 
We are committed to developing a design that meets the community’s needs. There 
will be opportunities for you to learn about and comment on this project at public 
gatherings later this year. In the meantime, you can learn more about this project at 
shorelinewa.gov/sidewalks. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

Patricia C. Jenkins 
Patricia C. Jenkins, PE 
Capital Project Engineer II 

 
CC Bob Earl, Engineering Manager 

Tricia Juhnke, City Engineer 
 
 
 
 

17500 Midvale Avenue N  Shoreline, Washington 98133 
(206) 801-2457 Desk (206)639-0536 Cell  pjenkins@shorelinewa.gov 



 

 

Property Access Permission Form 
 
 

 

 
Please complete this permission form and return in the enclosed postage paid envelope 
to Patricia Jenkins PE, City of Shoreline Public Works, 17500 Midvale Avenue North, 
Shoreline, WA 98133-4905, (206) 801-2457 desk, (206) 639-0536 cell. 

 
 

I/we, ________________________________________________________the 

Owner(s) of the property located at 

__________________________________________, hereby give 

permission to the City of Shoreline to enter my property to conduct land 

surveying, reconnaissance, measurements and related field investigations 

for the New Sidewalk Project on 5th Avenue NE from NE 175th Street to 

NE 182nd Court between the months of June 2020 to October 2020. Visits 

will be limited to weekdays, between 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM. Advance 48-

hour notice will be provided via email or telephone. 

 
 
 

  

Owner Signature(s) Print Name(s) 
 
 

__________________________                     _________________________  
Owner Signature(s) Print Name(s) 
 

 
 
 

 

 


